
Frequently Asked Questions: RTC Pre-Summit Hill Day 
 
1. When is the RTC Hill Day? 
Wednesday, October 15, 2025. Meetings will take place between 9am and 5pm. 
Participants will receive detailed meeting schedules before October 15. 
 
2. Which Members of Congress will we meet with? 
The event will include a series of meetings with staff and/or members of the U.S. House of 
Representatives and the U.S. Senate. We will target offices of members of Congress who 
serve on relevant committees, including House and Senate Energy, Science, and Finance. 
We will also consider the HQ and manufacturing locations of RTC Members and Solutions 
Providers and aim to secure meetings with offices where companies have a large footprint. 
 
3. What will we discuss in the meetings? 
The goal of these meetings is to introduce congressional staff to the RTC, provide 
information on thermal energy needs and technology solutions, and share Member and 
Solutions Provider perspectives on why it is important for the federal government to 
support renewable thermal energy solutions.  
 
4. Will we have a chance to prepare? 
Before the Hill Day, the RTC will provide virtual trainings to participants on key messages 
and how best to communicate their asks to elected officials. The RTC will also share 
talking points for participants to review before the Hill Day. During the Hill Day, RTC staff 
will lead each group to ensure Members and Solutions Providers feel comfortable and 
confident throughout the meetings.   
 
5. How many people can I bring from my company? Can I bring people who are not 

attending the Summit? 
You are welcome to invite colleagues within your company to join the Hill Day, regardless 
of whether they are attending the Summit, but we are limiting participation to a maximum 
of three participants per company. If more than one company representative participates, 
we will divide them into separate groups to allow each company maximum exposure with 
congressional offices. Total attendance will be capped at 50 participants, and we will 
maintain a waitlist for anyone else who may be interested.  
 
6. I’m traveling from out of town. Where should I stay? 
The RTC has a room block at the Arlo Washington DC hotel, available on a first-come, first-
served basis. See more information here.  
 
7. Was your question not answered here?  
Please reach out to Rose Luttenberger Caruso at luttenbergerr@c2es.org for more 
information.  

https://web.cvent.com/event/0dac17d1-d56f-40d0-9aec-04a956b3308d/websitePage:6bde9269-1934-4a5c-be1b-c4b12a79ba26?RefId=RTC%202025%20-%20Orgs%20Attending&utm_campaign=RTC2025&utm_medium=website&utm_source=RTC
mailto:luttenbergerr@c2es.org

